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Sent via email: MAH.Minister@gov.bc.ca 

 
June 17, 2021    
 
The Honourable Josie Osborne, M.L.A. 
Minister of Municipal Affairs 
PO Box 9056 Stn Prov Govt 
Victoria, BC  V8W 9E2 
 
Dear Minister, 

Re: Development Approvals Process Review (DAPR) Phase 4  
 

On June 14, 2021, Saanich Council considered a Report to Council and resolved as 
follows: 

“That Council direct Mayor Haynes to write on behalf of Council to the Minister 
of Municipal Affairs and the Minister of the Attorney General calling on them 
to:  

1. Prioritize the implementation of the Development Approvals Process 
Review report (Phase 4); and 

2. Express the District’s interest in cooperating with the Province on the 
implementation phase as an active participant.” 

A link to the report dated June 14 can be found here. The meeting minutes will soon be 
available on our website. 

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 

 

Fred Haynes 
Mayor 
 
c:   

District of Saanich Council 
 
 

 
  
  

https://saanich.ca.granicus.com/MetaViewer.php?view_id=1&clip_id=548&meta_id=37080
https://www.saanich.ca/EN/main/local-government/mayor-council/schedule-agendas-minutes.html

